
SATURDAY, MARCH 13, 2021

A TRUCK SAFETY & SKILLS COMPETITION
Benefiting the Pediatric Brain Tumor Foundation

SATURDAY, MARCH 13, 2021
Join us for the Safety Drive For A Cure 

Saturday, March 13 at 8:00am - 5:00pm
At the Holland - Atlanta, GA terminal

4700 Highway 42, Ellenwood, GA
A registration fee of $50.00 is due at sign-up 
REGISTER ONLINE AT: www.curepbt.org 

Drivers will need to register online before February 19
to receive a commemorative T-Shirt!!!!

Competition is open to all drivers who possess a CDL
The Safety Drive for a Cure competition is to:
1.  Promote safe driving in the trucking industry
2.  Get new drivers involved in State Truck Driving Championships (TDCs)
3.  Give veteran TDC competitors a way to tune their skills before 
     their state TDC
4.  Raise money to help children with brain tumors and brain cancer 

For more information visit www.curepbt.org

REGISTER ONLINE AT: www.curepbt.org


